DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

é_,a DENR

OCT E-16620, LOT NO. 1642

1 message

Patrick Relente <patrickrelente1998@gmail.com> Wed, Aug 23, 2023 at 3:56 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good day,

May we follow-up our request for Approval of Subdivision Plan of OCT E-16620, LOT NO. 1642 (Lot 1642- A=8,152,
1642-B=306, 1642-C=1,574), CAD 860-D, with an area of 10,032 sq. m. and the Geodetic Engr. is Enrico L. Gabayan.

We don't have a tracking number for this but the last update we got is that our documents is already in your office.
Hoping for your fast response on this matter. Thank you very much

Regards,
Patrick Relente



